
Village of Lake Villa

We are LRS, your new 
waste & recycling collection
service provider. 

We’re thrilled to be in your
community! Timely, reliable,
and thorough service is the only
kind we provide. When you trust
your residential waste and
recycling collection to LRS,
peace of mind comes standard.
We look forward to servicing
your community beginning
Wednesday, May 1, 2024.

QUESTIONS? WE’RE HERE TO HELP
Call us directly at 844.Need.LRS or send 
us an email at service@LRSrecycles.com



Month Service
Provider Cart Update Service Day

April Waste
Management

Use WM cart 
(LRS carts delivered
last week of April)

Same service
schedule

May LRS
Use LRS cart 

(WM carts removed
after final April

service)

Same service
schedule

June LRS Use LRS Cart Friday 
(starting June 7)

LRS
5500 Pearl Street
Rosemont, IL 60018

For any questions, contact LRS by phone at 844.Need.LRS or by email at service@LRSrecycles.com.

LRS-2361

Place carts curbside by 6:00 AM on your service day 
Waste and recycling will be serviced weekly and one bulk
item can be collected per week
Yard Waste Season will be April 1 - November 30
Scan the QR code on the front of this card for additional
service details

Guidelines & FAQs:

What’s Changing:

Your service day remains the same through May 31
LRS begins service May 1
Your service day changes to Friday starting in June with the
first date of service being Friday, June 7

tel:18446333577

